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July 10, 2020 

Hi Everyone! 

Just wanted to send a personal note to all of you who are 
ministry partners with us. A general newsletter will be going 
out at some point. 

The pandemic has hit Honduras hard, and the medical 
system is near collapse. We learned last week that if either 
of us were to get Covid, there is nowhere that we could go 
to get treated. We had assumed we could get treated at the 
pay hospital in Tegucigalpa where Amir had his surgery, but 
we called them, and they are at complete capacity with a 
waiting list for a bed if anyone has Covid and needs to be 
admitted. That’s a BIG deal! Based on this new information, 
Amir & I have decided to go back to the states for a while. 

It was a very hard decision that we prayed about fervently, 
and we feel this is what God has for us at this time. We will 
return as soon as we are able as we know God isn’t finished 
with us at El Ayudante yet! 

The good news is, with no teams coming down currently, I 
am able to do 95% of my work from the states. There is still 
a ton of admin work so I will be busy, but I am super glad I 
am able to work from the states. It's definitely not the same 
as being here, but it's a good feeling to know that I can still 
do my part to keep the ministry flowing smoothly, and it's 
only temporary!! 

We are not sure what it all looks like as of yet. We will start 
out at our friend’s house in Escondido. If any of you know of 
someone that may have an empty house or apartment in 
southern California that they would like to bless a 
missionary with, we would love any leads you may have for 
us. We so appreciate your continued support during this 



difficult time. We keep reminding ourselves that God is not 
surprised by any of this and He is on the throne. 

There have not been many flights out of Honduras. We are 
booked on the flight for next Thursday, but it has not been 
approved by the embassy yet, so we will see. Especially at 
the beginning, we will not be circulating or doing much out 
of the house. It will be an interesting transition as we are 
accustomed to being on pretty strict lockdown for more than 
4 months! 

We will continue to keep you all updated. We covet your 
prayers during this difficult time. 

We love and appreciate you all, 

Blessings, 

Amir & Denise 
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To Know Him and Make Him Known 

Living Out Our Faith Together 


